
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Representative David E Price     Representative Mario Diaz-Balrat 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
   
Dear Chair Price and Ranking Member Harris: 

I am requesting funding for the Youth Workforce Development Center for fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater La Crosse, located at 1331 Clinton 

Street, La Crosse, WI 54603. 

The funding would provide an 8,000 square foot addition on our Terry Erickson Club that will consist of 

classroom space, workrooms, technology center and a large conference room to host trainings.. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ron Kind 

Member of Congress 


